
1 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

Issue 3: March 2021   

 

MARCH  2021 
 
 
8th - Labour Day Public    
Holiday 
 
18th - Yr 1 Excursion 1A, 1B 
&1J 
 
23rd - Yr 5 Beach Program 
 
30th - Alpha Show 
 
 
APRIL 2021 
 
1st - Last day of Term 1 
 
1st - Easter Bonnet  Parade 
 
2nd - Good Friday Public  
Holiday 
 
5th - Easter Monday 
 
6th - School Holidays 
 
19th - Term 2 
 
19th - Year 6 Camp 
 
25th - Anzac Day (Sunday) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

CALENDAR 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

TERM 1 - Thurs 28th Jan to Thurs 1st Apr 

TERM 2  - Mon 19th Apr to Fri 25th Jun 

TERM 3  - Mon 12th Jul to Fri 17th Sep 

TERM 4  - Mon 4th Oct to Fri  17th Dec 

2021 TERM DATES 2021 School Review – Term 2  

In Term 2 of this year Woodlands will participate in a school review. This review  
process takes place every four years and is a chance for us, as a community, to     
celebrate and reflect on our successes, identify areas for improvement and set a 
strategic direction for the following four years. All members of our school           
community will be invited to be a part of the process, please keep your eye out on 
Compass for key dates and events. 

2021 School Council 

We have now completed all of our nomination and election obligations for the 2021 
School Council. Thank you to all of those who nominated and those parents who 
voted. Below are your 2021 School Council representatives.  

Staff Reps 

Jessica Allan 

Matt Amery 

Eve Campbell 

Josh Dowling  

Matt Gallagher 

 

Parent Reps 

Daniel Boyle 

Steven Brown 

Zak Critsilis 

Glenn Heatley 

Simon Maddock 

Sheree Maguire 

Lisa Meddings 

Will Sederino 

 

The AGM and first School Council meeting will be held at 7.30pm on Wednesday 
17th March in the school Conference Room. 

 

Fire Safe Works – School Stadium 

Many of you would have noticed a sign at the front of the school stating that the 
Victorian School Building Authority (VSBA) is upgrading Woodlands to the tune of 
$365,000. The VSBA are funding some upgrade work on the Stadium to ensure it is 
fully compliant and able to keep staff and students safe in the event of a fire.  
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COMMUNICATION 

It is extremely important for families to read all information sent home, on Compass 

newsfeeds and in the Newsletter thoroughly. If you choose not take the time to do so 

yourself, your child/ren may miss out on events happening in school. Please do not 

rely on notifications to come through before you check Compass as these               

notifications can sometimes be delayed. 

COMPASS 

Compass is a web-based system that is accessible on any modern web browser 

(Internet Explorer, Firefox, Chrome, Safari) or by using the Compass iOS or Android 

apps. It allows parents and carers to access up-to-date information about Woodlands 

on their phone, computer or iPad. Compass includes many different features, which 

we use, including the ability to: 

• Monitor your child’s attendance and enter an explanation for absences. 

• Receive communication and updates from the school. 

• View and download your child’s mid and end of year reports. 

• Pay and provide consent for school events and school fees. 

• Book parent-teacher interviews. 

• View school events on the calendar. 

• Update your email and contact Number.  

 

For all other updates please send an email to woodlands.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

with your updated information. 

If you have any issues with using the app, please do not hesitate to call the office to 

help step you through any problems you might have. 
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Woodlands students are proud to once again be participating in the 

Thrive iCan Challenge for 2021. Fifty Year 5 & Year 6 students will be 

walking 25km on Thursday April 1st to help raise money for the 90th 

Royal Children’s Hospital Good Friday Appeal. This year due to                

restrictions we are walking a little closer to home at Cruden Farm in 

Langwarrin. Students will complete laps of the farm until they reach  

their goal of 25km. 

 

Each student involved at Woodlands is aiming to raise $250 by            
completing the walk. If you would like to donate and know one of the 
students participating, please contact them directly for a link to their 
fundraising page. Otherwise use the iCan Thrive Challenge 2021 page    
to donate more generally to this fantastic cause.    

https://fundraise.goodfridayappeal.com.au/fundraisers/icanthrivechallenge2021 

 

Mr Amery 

Assistant Principal 

https://fundraise.goodfridayappeal.com.au/fundraisers/icanthrivechallenge2021
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“I'm taking part in the World's Greatest Shave for the Leukaemia           
Foundation! I'm on a mission to eradicate the world from blood cancer. 
Please sponsor me to give families facing blood cancer the emotional and 
practical support they need. You'll also fund vital research to help more  
people survive blood cancers, while improving their quality of life. 

 

I am planning to shave my head on Friday March 12
th
 and if you would like 

to follow the journey and donate please copy this link and paste into your 
browser https://tinyurl.com/e3r792jd 

 

Thanks! Mr. Whitehead” 

https://tinyurl.com/e3r792jd
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 THRIVE AWARDS  - FEBRUARY 25TH 
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THRIVE AWARDS  - MARCH 4TH 
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LUNCH CLUBS  
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LOST PROPERTY 

 

This is a photo of last 

weeks lost property before 

being returned to their 

rightful owner 

Most jumpers either have no 

name or have an previous     

students name 

 

 It is extremely important that 

we label all clothing with a 

clear first and last name 
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CRUDEN FARM PLAY GROUP 
 

NEW Tuesday playgroup at Cruden Farm in Langwarrin.  

So many happy and healthy adventures planned for families and their 0-6 year olds. 

Commencing Tuesday 2nd March.  We have access to the gardens for a picnic and a play from 9-12 over 
five consecutive Tuesdays.  

Families can choose the 9am, 10am or 11am 'Natured Kids' sessions onsite.  

These environmental early childhood sessions last for 45 minutes, registration is for the full 5 weeks,   
playgroup fees include the adult weekly garden entry fee between the hours of 9am-12 midday on      
playgroup day. 

  

If you are keen to view our program at Cruden Farm and register see:  

https://www.natureplayeveryday.com.au/register 

Images of some of the fun we will have together are shared with you below. 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.natureplayeveryday.com.au%2Fregister&data=04%7C01%7Cwoodlands.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C89f9f6056be74316f7c408d8d9f825e6%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637499007103822937%7C

